
 

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE AIM CHAIRMAN 
 
Dear AIM Delegates: 
 
Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! 
 
On behalf of the International Auxiliaries In Ministry Convention (AIM) 
Department Leaders and entire Planning Commission, we stand in solidarity and 
support of the wise, Spirit-filled, and discerning leadership and decisions of our 
imminent leader Presiding Bishop Charles Blake and the entire presidium of our 
Church.  We are thankful for the caliber of leadership he is providing to the Lord’s 
Church as we navigate through this unprecedented season.  Although we are 
disappointed we will not be able to see and fellowship with you as planned, we 
without any reservation support the decision to postpone/cancel this year’s 
convention, as it is unquestionably in the best interest of everyone’s health and 
safety. 
 
Thank you for the enormous support and excitement that you exhibited by 
registering and preparing to join us in Columbus, OH for the 2020 Convention. We 
believe our great God will bring us through this and we will convene the AIM 
Convention in the future.  It is our sincere desire that you will plan to share with us 
during the next AIM Experience. To that end, there are two options we would like 
to offer the delegates who had already pre-registered for 2020 AIM. One, your 
current full registration fees will be counted toward the next scheduled AIM and 
you will yet receive and enjoy ALL the wonderful, associated amenities your 
respective registration level included as well as remain priority.  The second option 
is you may request a refund of your current registration which will require you to 
register again once registration is open.  Please see the AIM FAQ page for details. 
 
Stay connected to AIM for updates via cogic.org/aim as well as social media. 
 
Please know that we are continuously praying for you, our Presiding Bishop and 
presidium, our entire Church and leadership, and indeed our world.   
 
By faith, we definitely look forward to seeing you in the future. STAY HEALTHY! 
STAY SAFE! STAY BLESSED! STAY UNDER THE BLOOD! 
 
Humbly submitted, 
 
 
Linwood E. Dillard, Jr. 
Chairman, International AIM Convention 
 


